
Spring 1 
– Hazel Class

Class routines:
Reading books

Please read with your child where possible, 
even if it is for a few minutes. Remember 
our book change day is Monday but send 
your child in with their reading pack each 
day. Do not forget to initial their reading 

grid. 
Homework

Continue to work on our homework 
challenges and send them in for us to 

celebrate. It has been lovely to see some 
children practicing their writing at home. 

Spellings
As usual they will be sent out on a Friday 
and tested on a Friday – I have put some 

ways of practicing on our class page on the 
website. 

PE 
Our PE day has changed to a Monday. 

Computing:
This half-term children will be exploring 

features of Microsoft PowerPoint. We will 
also be looking at how we find things on 

the internet and how to do so safely. 

Music:
This half-term we will learning about 

Charanga where children will learn how to 
use glockenspiels to produce a piece of 

music. 

PSHCE:
This half-term we are learning about living 
in the wider world with a specific focus on 
different types of jobs and what skills we 

will need for these. 

PE:
This half-term our PE day is Monday. Our 

focus this half term is striking for 
accuracy. We will be developing our 

fundamental movement skills where we 
will develop our agility, balance and 

coordination individually and with others. 

Science:
In Science we will be exploring living things 

and their habitat. This is always a great topic 
that the children are highly engaged in. We 

will be looking at different habitats, 
microhabitats and food chains. 

English:
This half-term we will be jumping into the 

world of Aladdin. Using the text, we will have 
opportunities to look at new vocabulary, the 
events within the story, the characters and 

discussing our thoughts on the story. We will 
continue to work on noun phrases and tense 

as well as introducing different forms of 
sentences. 

Mathematics:
This half-term all pupils will begin looking 

at Multiplication and division. We will 
start off by looking at ‘groups of’ 

problem-solving help us understand 
multiplication and division. We will then 

look to develop our problem-solving skills 
using our knowledge of multiplication 
and division of the 2,5 and 10 times 

table. Remember your child can access 
TTRockstars to help them become more 

fluent in their times table. 

History 
This half term we will be looking at lives 
of significant individuals in the past who 

have contributed to national and 
international achievements in aviation. 

We will be delving into the life on Amelia 
Earhart and find out why we remember 

her today. 

Art
We will continue to develop our sketching 

skills alongside exploring landscape 
paintings by Monet. We will be looking at 

using a variety of tools and techniques 
including different brush sizes. We will 
also be doing some colour mixing and 

finding out how to mix to achieve 
secondary colours. 
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